
 

 
 
 
 

 

Inter-School​ ​Tag​ ​Rugby​ ​Competition 

 

 

Dear​ ​Parent/Guardian, 

 

At St Bernard’s we are really keen to get children fit and active. This year, we will be having whole                    

school competitions where the children will compete against teams from their class and the              

opposing​ ​class​ ​in​ ​their​ ​key​ ​stage.​ ​​ ​We​ ​want​ ​this​ ​to​ ​be​ ​a​ ​fun​ ​and​ ​purposeful​ ​activity​ ​for​ ​the​ ​children. 

 

On ​Friday 10th November ​all children are going to spend part of the day competing in a tag rugby                   

competition. Children are invited to come to school in their PE shorts or jogging bottoms, trainers                

and a top in the colour of their house. The houses have been re-launched this year and if you are                    

unsure​ ​of​ ​the​ ​house​ ​colour​ ​of​ ​your​ ​child,​ ​please​ ​speak​ ​to​ ​their​ ​class​ ​teacher.  

 

St​ ​Therese​ ​of​ ​Lisieux Yellow 

St​ ​Bernadette Blue 

St​ ​Thomas Red 

St​ ​Francis Green 

 

We​ ​really​ ​hope​ ​this​ ​will​ ​be​ ​a​ ​fun​ ​and​ ​enjoyable​ ​experience​ ​for​ ​all​ ​children. 

 

Thank​ ​you​ ​for​ ​your​ ​support 

Yours​ ​Sincerely 

  

Miss​ ​Paton 

PE​ ​Co-ordinator 
  

 

 

 

 

 


